Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Negros Oriental

March 31, 2021

Hon. Benjamin E. Diokno
Chairperson, GPPB
Secretary, Department of Budget and Management

SIR:
Greetings!

This has reference to our failure to submit the 2019 Agency Procurement Compliance
Indicators (APCPI) evaluation. This Office is aware that the deadline for submission is
extended until June of 2020 through GPPB Resolution No.04. 2020.

However, this office is constraint to submit despite its due to diligence efiort because of
the following reasons to wit:

1. Inavailability of the accredited Civil Society Organization (CSO), due to limited
mobility brought by Covid-19, as Province of Negros Oriental was adversely
affected by the pandemic, thus strict lockdown was implemented; and

2. The BAC Chairperson and its members are just newly constitiited. Being a
neophytes to the organization, they have not attended yet the necessary
trainings specifically on the APCPI evaluation.

Certain of your kind consideration and unquestionable expertise on the matter at hand,
We do hope and pray that the aforegoing reasons merits your favorable action and our
failure to submit maybe consider and/or justified.

Thank you, more power and God bless!

Very truly yours,

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent inv
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